

a school to be proud of

Codsall Middle School, Wolverhampton Road Codsall, Staffordshire WV8 1PB

Tel: 01902 843177 Fax: 01902 841648 Email: office@codsall-middle.staffs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr P J Bowers MAEd

16th September 2016

Dear Parents/Carers

After a highly successful performance of Aladdin in June 2016 we have decided to offer another show to our pupils this school year.

This time all pupils are invited to work alongside pupils at St Christopher's Catholic Primary School to put on a Musical Theatre performance.

We hope the show will be performed in January 2017.

Pupils will be needed on a weekly basis to rehearse after school and will need to walk over to the school with Mrs Dunn. The rehearsals will take place on a Tuesday 3.30pm – 4.30pm.

This is a fantastic opportunity for pupils to showcase their talents and work with a local primary school.

Please could you give permission for your child to go to the weekly rehearsals by returning the reply slip below.

Yours faithfully

Mrs R Dunn	
Teacher of Performing	Arts

Aladdin Performance		
Name	Form	
am happy for my child to attend the weekly rehearsals at St Christopher's school.		
Signature (person with parental responsibility)	Date	











